
Elmstead Parish Council – September/October 2022 

Tendring  

August 23rd GS had an online meeting for the Resources and Services 

Committee – GS will chair the Beach Hut Task and Finish Group. 

August 31st GS attended the Freeport East Meeting. 

September 1st AW attended the Planning Committee Meeting at which on 

application in Thorrington was deferred and one in Great Holland was not 

passed.  

September 27th AW and GS attended an on meeting with a presentation from 

ACAS. 

September 28th AW attended an online meeting for Customer Service Task and 

Finish Group. 

October 5th AW attended an All Members Briefing with presentations from the 

CAB, CVSTendring and Tim Clarke, TDC Housing on the cost of living crisis. 

October 7th GS attended Cabinet. 

October 18th AW attended a Customer Service Task and Finish Group. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest relevant local government 

information. 

 

Elmstead 

We continue to give out recycling boxes to residents and those in the new 
properties.  We have also had enquiries about additional wheelie bins. 
 
We both reported the flytipped glass table, settee and metal fencing to TDC – 
these have been removed but unfortunately another settee has been dumped. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead – September/October 2022 



 


